
 Caithness Citizen's Advice

Bureau 

Christmas Closure Dates



We will be closed on 
Thursday 22nd December

 and will reopen on 
Wednesday 4th January



During our closure we will share useful


contact numbers and information in our

bureau window, on social media platforms 

and website for the festive period. 



We wish you all a Merry Christmas and a

Happy New Year






  


